
 

 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given pursuant to Regulation 29 and 47 of the SEBI (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, that a meeting of 

Board of Directors of the Company is scheduled to be held at Jabalpur on 

Friday, the 10
th

 day of February, 2023, inter alia to consider and take on records 

the un-audited Financial Results of the Company for the quarter and nine 

months ended 31
st

 December, 2022. 

 

The information contained in this notice is also available on the website of 

Bombay Stock Exchange at www.bseindia.com. 

 

 

                                                                                           For Narmada Gelatines Limited 

                                                                                                                 Sd/- 

 Jabalpur                                                                                      Meenu Sharma 

 02.02.2023                                                                              Company Secretary 
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